
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Vienna, December 2021 

Dear clients! 

Shortly before the end of the year, we would like to 

inform you about the payment of premiums. If you 

want to pay tax and social insurance-free premiums 

this year, you must inform us quickly.  

Unfortunately, this regulation has only now been 

decided.  

 

Reading through my Christmas letter from last year, I 

noticed that not much has changed. COVID still 

dominates our daily lives and I am still surprised at 

how professionally the business community is dealing 

with this situation.  

 

Not much has changed in our office either. As in 2020, 

more than a thousand applications for short-time work 

support, turnover bonuses, loss compensation, etc., 

have pushed our staff to the limit.  

 

Therefore, we would like to take this opportunity to 

thank our staff for their dedication and commitment, 

as they have been and continue to be confronted with 

an extraordinary workload.  

 

Internally, we had some changes. Sabine Weißkirchner 

has left us, as she has found a job near her home. Astrid 

Schiefer from our secretarial/accounting department 

also changed careers and left us. Instead, Astrid Ikonic 

returned from maternity leave. 

 

 

  

 

Florian Zauner has been supporting our tax department 

since October. He is a certified tax consultant and was 

previously employed at KPMG.  

Julia Bauer is having a baby and is on early leave, and 

Eva Püringer's second daughter was born in November.  

Daniela Pichler celebrated her 20th anniversary this 

year and I would like to thank her for the prudence with 

which she carries out her function as head of the office.  

And last but not least, I was appointed as a tax advisor 

30 years ago this year, also a lot of experience that I 

have been able to gain during this time.  

 

As every year, we decided not to give out Christmas 

presents again this year and instead supported several 

non-profit organizations. Our largest donation this 

year went to the tornado victims in our neighbouring 

country, the Czech Republic.  

 

Dear clients, I would like to thank you all very much 

for your cooperation, which has often lasted for 

decades.  

 

I wish you all a Merry and Blessed Christmas, much 

calmness in dealing with the COVID situation and all 

the best, health and satisfaction as well as economic 

success in 2022.  

With best wishes 

 

Your Mag. Georg Stöger 

and the entire Stöger & Partner team 
 


